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How to download and install Windows 7 on
another partition?.. Abedin’s An-arbiya
Network News (ANN), al-Arabiya
television’s sister channel, just aired an
interview with Khaled Saffuri, the
commander of the Ansar al-Sunna brigade,
where he claimed that the U.S. and the
international coalition’s objective is not
the liberation of Raqqa from the Islamic
State (ISIS), but its destruction. Saffuri
also stated that the coalition is ready to
work with Russia on the issue, as well as
Iran. For her part, Hala Mustafa, a
spokesperson for the al-Tawhid brigade in
Aleppo, refuted his claims, stating that
the coalition’s goal is to make Raqqa safe
and normalize it, and that a safe Raqqa
will facilitate its reconstruction.
Saffuri denied these claims, arguing that
Raqqa is not safe and that the situation
in the city is catastrophic. He argued
that “American planes have been firing on
the citizens of Raqqa for two years.”
Saffuri claimed that ISIS militants have
been killed with these strikes. He also
claimed that the coalition does not
provide any support for the local
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resistance fighters, arguing that the
coalition is giving ISIS free rein and is
directly supporting them, through the use
of planes, in their siege of Raqqa.
Mustafa accused the al-Tawhid brigade of
belonging to the Syrian regime. She argued
that the al-Tawhid brigade is working with
the coalition in order to protect the
resistance fighters and protect civilians.
Mustafa accused the coalition of stopping
all cooperation with local forces to
protect the civilians. For his part,
Khaled Saffuri criticized the opposition
in Aleppo, stating that “the members of
the opposition, they are traitors. They
work with the foreign countries against
the [Syrian] regime. They are traitors.”
The U.S. State Department condemned these
statements, calling them “outrageous and
reprehensible.” The U.S. State Department
also expressed concern over a Russian
military offensive on the ISIS-controlled
city of Palmyra, in the same statement,
noting that this offensive could undermine
ISIS’s control of Palmyra. { return false
} func (a *App) SpawnActor(actorName
string, config *Config) (actor.Actor,
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